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Dinner &Opera  
 

Thank you so much for joining us and supporting our 

Dinner & Opera evenings this year! 

 

We are absolutely over the moon with the phenomenal 

response to our Opera Nights. Each event has been a 

true celebration—magical evenings of exquisite dining 

and breathtaking performances—and it’s all thanks to 

you! 

 

Get ready, because we’re already planning an exciting 

lineup for 2025! Keep an eye out for the new dates 

coming this January—we can’t wait to share another 

incredible year of unforgettable experiences with you! 

 

 


